
  

  

Success on the pitch… 

The school hurling team defeated Kyle Park 

N.S., Killeen N.S and Terryglass N.S to qualify 

for the North Final against Aglish N.S. This will 

take place on Friday, 5th June at 11am in Nenagh           

…best of luck to the team! 

ACTIVITIES THIS TERM 

FRENCH CLASSES 

Having returned to school on April 13th after the 

Easter holidays, the pupils in the senior room began 

a five week course in French with a native French 

speaker. This proved to be both enjoyable and 

beneficial. 

TENNIS LESSONS 

Tennis lessons for all pupils began on the 19th May 

and are proving to be very popular so far. Lessons 

are being provided by tennis coach, Kieran Galvin. 

DANCE CLASSES 

As can be seen from the picture below, the dance 

classes run in Jan/Feb really got our pupils moving! 

 

WELLIES ON THE READY! 

The junior room will shortly be heading off on their 

annual nature walk and mini-beast hunt in the local 

surrounds!  
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Thank you to all those involved in our 5 week 

Literacy Lift Off Programme in the junior 

room. Keep up the reading over the summer 

holidays! 

 

NEW ARRIVALS…of a different kind!  

This term pupils experienced the hatching of 2 pekin 

bantam chicks!  By ‘candling’ the eggs at various stages 

the pupils got to see the birds developing within the 

eggs. At the end of the 21 day incubation period, 2 little 

chicks successfully hatched to the excitement of all! 

.  

The photos show the chicks at 2 days old, and 2 

months old. 

SACRAMENTS                                             

Our 6th Class pupils, along with their colleagues in the 

other three schools in the parish, received the 

Sacrament of Confirmation in Toomevara church on 

May 8th from Fr. Molloy and Bishop Walsh. On Sunday 

24th May, our 2nd Class pupils received the Sacrament of 

First Holy Communion in Grenanstown church. Well 

done to all involved! 

 

 

Our new junior infants will be paying their first visit 

to the school on Monday, 15th June from 9am – 

10am. A big Kilkeary welcome will be there for all!  

Issue 2: 



Best wishes to our 6
th

 class 

students as they prepare to move 

on to secondary school, 

Bryan, Cillian, Emmet, James, 

Lucy A and Lucy S. 

 


